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LETTER DATED 21 NOVEMBER 1997 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to convey the attached communication, dated
21 November 1997, which I have received from the Acting Director General of the
International Atomic Energy Agency.

I should be grateful if you would bring the Acting Director General's
letter to the attention of the members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. ANNAN
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Annex

          Letter dated 21 November 1997 from the Acting Director General
          of the International Atomic Energy Agency addressed to the

Secretary-General

With reference to the letter dated 14 November 1997 from the Director
General addressed to you (S/1997/902, annex), this is to inform you that I have
issued instructions to the members of the Nuclear Monitoring Group of the
International Atomic Energy Agency, currently on standby in Bahrain, to return
to Iraq today, 21 November, and to recommence monitoring activities on Saturday,
22 November 1997.

I would appreciate it if you could bring this letter to the attention of
the Security Council.

(Signed) David B. WALLER 
Acting Director General
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